

The Hamby Family Serving as Far North Field Director

Jason and Amanda

Merry Christmas

December 2023

Dear Fellow Laborers,

As we are coming to this beautiful Christmas Season and another New Year celebration, our hearts reflect on the goodness of God! This verse of Scripture comes to my heart: **Psalm 34:8, "O taste and see that the LORD is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him."** I think of the wonderful meals that we have and will partake of in our family time this holiday season and realize that as good as those home cooked meals are, nothing compares to the goodness of God.

This month, we want to take time to look back and reflect on all that God has done in our lives and praise Him for His goodness:

We want to praise the Lord for the souls we have seen come to Christ this year, as well as the people that have surrendered to the ministry. That is what it is all about. Praise His holy name!!!!

We want to praise the Lord for the family He has given us. We are thankful for our 3 wonderful sons, 2 (soon to be 3) precious daughters-in-law, and first grandbaby (due end of May). What a blessing!!!!

We want to praise the Lord for the work our faithful MWBM missionaries are doing around the world. Souls are being saved, churches are being established, and lives are transformed. Glory to God!!!!

We want to praise the Lord for the continued ministry of Faith Baptist Church in Trois-Rivieres, and the church in La Tuque under the leadership of Pastor Burns. God is at work there; souls are being saved and added to those churches. It does our hearts good to see those works continuing on and thriving for Christ! We give all glory to God!!!!

We want to praise the Lord for 7 new missionary families God added to the MWBM family this year. It is truly an answer to prayer! Thank you, Heavenly Father!!!!

Last but certainly not least, we want to praise the Lord for each of you, our faithful supporters and fellow laborers! We are so thankful that you continue to partner with us for the sake of souls around the world and especially the Far North!

From our family to yours: Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

In His service with you, Jason and Amanda Hamby Psalm 118:23

Home Church:

Old Suwanee Baptist Church P.O. Box 2116 Buford, GA 30515-9116 770-945-5451 Mailing Address and Contact Info:

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 Cell # 470-475-9720 jasonhamby@mwbm.org

